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Letter dated 14 February 2006 from the Permanent
Representative of Afghanistan to the United Nations
addressed to the President of the Security Council

I have the honour to enclose herewith the text of Afghanistan’s National Drug
Control Strategy, presented by the Islamic Republic of Afghanistan at the London
Conference on Afghanistan, held on 31 January and 1 February 2006 (see annex).*

I should be grateful if you could arrange for the enclosed text to be circulated
as a document of the Security Council.

(Signed) Ravan Farhâdi
Ambassador

Permanent Representative

* The annex is reproduced in the language of submission only.




































































































